
 
� In January 2014, the rating system was amended to include the rule which 

states “No deduction of points is made against the loser when his/her class is 
lower than the opponent’s”. 
After applying this rule for a year, it was discovered that the permanent 
combination of ladies class 1 and 2 events led to an unfair situation which 
affects the seeding for Rio 2016 as demonstrated by the fact that a class 1 
player defeated by a class 2 player doesn’t lose any point at all! 
To avoid this unfair rating, the Division has decided to use the previous 
rating system for the ladies class 1 event, which means, a class 1 player will 
lose points when defeated by a class 2 players in single event. 
In Team event, the system remains as it is. 
 
This change is effective as of January 2015. 
 
 

� The Division confirmed that there is no possibility to enter new player in 
Single events after the first entry, but until the second entry the coaches can 
decide to enter the player in both Single and Team events or only in Single 
events or in Team events. The second entry should reflect the final decision. 
In each case the player will get the tournament credit points. 

 

� For the coming Paralympic Games, change in the playing sequence in Team 
event will be as follows: Double match to be played first follow by one or two 

Single matches. Nominations for the double and singles matches are to be 

done before the team matches start. 
This rule shall also apply henceforth to the Team events in each Regional 
Championships 2015. 


